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11 May 2020 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 2 April 2020.  Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI) 
2000.  
 
You asked for a copy of the housing strategic partnership agreement with Network Homes. It is 
clear that the matters you have written to us about are important to you as a London citizen, 
and we hope our correspondence has been helpful. If you have written to Homes England with a 
similar enquiry – which would be understandable given their similar remit and public profile – 
then I hope this response provides the information you may also have asked for from them.  
 
Further to your enquiry, and your previous correspondence from us, please find attached the 
partnership agreement between the GLA and Network Homes Ltd.  Kindly note Network Homes 
are a Strategic Partner of the GLA's Housing and Land directorate. This means that the GLA 
funds the above noted organisation and all delivery of Affordable Homes (AH) is counted 
against AH targets, even if GLA hasn’t funded a particular scheme directly.  I believe my 
colleague Alicia Savva previously provided further detail on this arrangement and how it related 
to Cricklewood Lane; hopefully the attachment and our notes have provided the clarity you are 
seeking.  
 
Thank you again for being in touch, and I hope you are staying safe and well at this time, if you 
have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Senior Area Manager, Housing and Land 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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